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7th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 

KS2 SATS Week – Monday 13th May 2024 
 
We are very proud of the effort being made by our Year 6 pupils as they prepare for their SATs tests  
and we would like to thank you for the support that you are giving your child. 
 
As you know, SATs week begins on Monday 13th May 2024. To enable the children to come into school and feel 
relaxed, we will be running a free Year 6 breakfast club each morning from 8.15am. The children  
will be able to come into school and enjoy a slice of toast or a bowl of cereal if they wish. There will  
be no cost for parents.  
 
The papers will be taken each morning, during the first lesson so it is important for them to arrive in  
school punctually. Please ensure your child gets lots of rest and sleep the week before to enable them  
to be the best that they can be- we will do the rest! 
 
Many thanks again, 
  
Best wishes,  
 
Mr. Davis-Powell and Mrs. Scragg 
Year 6 Team  
 

Date Test 

Monday 13th May 2024 English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 
 
Paper 1: Questions (45 mins) 
 
Paper 2: Spelling (20 mins) 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 English Reading (60 mins) 

Wednesday 15th May 2024 Mathematics 
 
Paper 1: Arithmetic (30 mins) 
 
Paper 2: Reasoning (40 mins) 

Thursday 16th May 2024 Mathematics  
 
Paper 3: Reasoning (40 mins) 
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